
Subject: Re: Upcoming Symposium

From: Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

Date: 6/15/2017 10:05 AM

To: "<Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>" <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>

CC: J Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

And just to clarify, I was invited to present at this symposium, but the travel was impossible for me for

that par�cular date.

Jason

On Jun 14, 2017, at 10:28 PM, Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au wrote:

Thanks Royden – will drop you a line if I want to use any

K

From: Royden Saah [mailto:royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org]

Sent: Thursday, 15 June 2017 9:38 AM

To: Hayes, Keith (Data61, Hobart) <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>; Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

Subject: Upcoming Symposium

If there are any GBIRd slides/info for your symposium presenta�ons, please let me know. 

Cheers

J. Royden Saah

Project Manager

Island Conserva�on

www.islandconserva�on.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332
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